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Dear Future Falcon Parent,

As the 2022-2023 school year approaches, a new chapter in your student’s life will begin at Freedom
High School.

In preparation for high school, the Freedom High School counselors will provide information about
course selection and give your student a registration packet during the week of January 24 — February 1,
2022, at their middle school. If the paperwork gets misplaced, it will be available online

at www.libertyunion.schoolwires.net/freedom or at your middle school office. Please note that all
incoming 8t grade students must complete the enroliment process upon entering Freedom High School.
If you have questions related to enrollment, please contact Mayra Gutierrez, School Registrar,

at gutierrezm@luhsd.net.

All completed paperwork is due on or before Friday, February 4, 2022, to your

middle school.
e Enrollment Packet and copy of immunizations
e Course Selection sheet
e Incoming 8" graders will have the opportunity to come in and verify residency during
July prior to Walk Thru. More information with specific dates and times will be sent out
toward the end of the current school year.
o If you do not complete residency verification for the 2022-2023 school year prior to
Walk Thru, it must be completed at walk-thru. This includes physical documents to be photo
copied at walk-thru. No visual or electronic verification will be accepted.
If you have applied for an intra-district transfer to another school in the district, you must enroll
at your current home school until the intra-district has been approved. Please do not fill out
paperwork for both schools. It should only be completed for the home school.
Our annual 8" Grade Parent Night will be held VIRTUALLY this Thursday, January 27th. Our
English session will be from 5:00-6:00 pm and our Spanish session will be from 6:30-7:30 pm.
Links will be posted on our school website and will be emailed to 8th Grade Parents. We hope
you can join us. On behalf of all faculty, staff, and administrators, we welcome you and your
student to Freedom High School for the 2022-2023 schoPI year.

Sincerely, Y Sincerely,
g el Wl

Ken Hickok Mayra Gutierrez
Assistant Principal Registrar
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER

The local educational agency (i.e. - Liberty Union High School District) adopted (has) a policy that prohibits discrimination, harassment, intimidation, and bullying based on actual or perceived ancestry, age, color,
disability, gender, gender identity, gender expression, nationality, race or ethicity. religion, sex, sexual orientation or association with a person or a group with one or more of these actual or perceived
characteristics. Additionally, the local agency must have the following in thesr pohicies (and practices) in place:
The pokicy shall indude the following: a) statement that it applies 1o all acts related to scFool activity ar schoal attendance within a sch der the junsdiction of the superi
b) Reguires that school persanne| take immediate steps Lo intetvene when it is safe 1o do so and whan ha or she witnesses an act of distimination, harassment, intimidation or bullying.
Legal Citations: Educetion Code [£C) 5§ 200, 220, 221.5, 234,1, 260; Goveynment Code [GC] §.11135; Penal Code (PC) § 422.55: California Code of Regulatians, Trie S (5 CCR) §§ 4900, 4902, 4960,

dent of the school district






